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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 13-063 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing - Replacement Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On April 1, 2014 Liberty Utilities filed Tariff NHPUC No. 19 with the Commission, in compliance with the
Commission’s Order No. 25,638 dated March 17, 2014 in Docket No. DE 13-063 The tariff was filed
electronically and hard copies were hand-delivered late in the afternoon. A few minutes prior to the hand-
delivery of the hard copies, it was discovered that the pagination on the hard copies was incorrect. The hard
copy version submitted on April 1, 2014 inadvertently included three blank pages: Original Page 2, Original Page
61 and Original Page 79. The same hard copy version also included some spacing issues on Original Page 8,
resulting in the bottom-most lines on Original Page 8 to carry over to the next page.

In order to correct the pagination error, enclosed for filing is an updated replacement original and two
copies of Liberty Utilities’ Tariff NHPUC No. 19. The new hard copies included in this submission remove the
three blank pages and correct the spacing issues on Original Page 8. The only difference between the two
versions of the hard copies is pagination. These corrections reduce the number of pages within the hard copy of
the tariff from 101 to 97.

Please replace the hard copies of the Liberty Utilities’ Tariff NHPUC No. 19 that was submitted to the
Commission on April 1, 2014 with this new version. The electronic filing of the tariff that was submitted on April
1, 2014 was correct and does not need to change. The new hard copies are identical to the electronic version
submitted on April 1, 2014.

We apologize for any inconvenience this pagination error has caused, and we thank the Commission
Staff for their understanding. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

4/, ~

Stephen R. Hall
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11 Northeastern Boulevard, Salem, NH 03079


